AWARD FOR LISE MEITNER

It is a matter of history that the work in the 1930’s of Lise Meitner,
Otto Hahn and Fritz Strassmann played a great part in pointing the way to
exploiting the possibilities of fission.

One of the most interesting occasions the Agency has known came in
1963 when Lise Meitner paid a visit to talk about her life as a scientist, thus
returning to the city where she had started her university career in 1901, Her
account of a career which had brought her into contact with scientists such as
Einstein, Planck, Rutherford, Bohr and many others took her listeners back
to the birth of the atomic age.

This recent photograph was taken at Dr. Meitner’s home in Cambridge,
UK, when she received the Enrico Fermi award for 1966, shared with Hahn
and Strassmann. Presenting it is Dr. Glenn T. Seaborg, Chairman of the US
Atomic Energy Commission, and on the left is Professor Otto Frisch.
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